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I am opposed to making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. 

I strongly believe that a healthy democracy requires maximum citizen participation to 

function optimally and ensure the majority of its citizen have a voice. Mail in voting 

increases citizen participation by being more convenient. It is also more efficient and 

cost effective, while also allowing election administrators to update voter registration 

rolls more easily, thus minimizing fraud. 

It also gives voters more time to make informed decisions before casting their ballots, 

as opposed to making rushed uninformed decisions or opting not to vote at all. 

Thanks you for considering my opinions on this matter. 


